
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date: January 7, 2018 
Contact: Deputy Chief Joe Murray 

(608) 364-2900, Fax: (608) 364-2925 
 
 
 
 

NO INJURIES REPORTED IN RESIDENTIAL FIRE 
American Red Cross assisting family displaced from early Sunday morning fire. 

 
BELOIT, WI Jan. 7, 2018 – The Beloit Fire Department responded to a fire at a two-unit residence at 

3:15 am today at 1648 Crescent Drive. No injuries were reported, and all occupants evacuated safely. 

The first arriving engine company found fire on the exterior and interior at the front of a two-unit 

apartment. The fire was quickly extinguished and contained to the first-floor apartment with some 

smoke extension to the second-floor apartment. Damage is estimated to be $6,000, and the cause of 

the fire is under investigation. 

An adult and three children were displaced due to the fire. The American Red Cross is assisting the 

family with housing and other necessities. The occupants in the other unit were able to return to their 

home. 

The South Beloit Fire Department was requested for mutual aid due to weather conditions. 

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact the chief officer on duty. 

- Deputy Chief Joe Murray 


